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Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 8:03 PM 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Copyright 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

I am glad that the U.S. is taking Intellectual Property seriously. Hopefully reforms to copyright law will include 
government oversight of how ISPs enforce coyright infringement as well as a fair means of determining the 
guilt of alleged copyright offenders.  

-Erich 
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